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Welcome BACK to ClubHub!
Us here at ClubHub hope you had a great winter break! ClubHub is a
biweekly newsletter that goes out to club officers in order to keep you in
the loop. Keep reading to learn about important updates and
opportunities for your student org!

In this edition of ClubHub...

Spring Organization Fair

Don't forget that the Student
Organization Fair is coming up on
Tuesday, February 6th from 10am-1pm
in Emerson Suites! 

Check-in will be from 9am-10am for
approved student orgs outside of the
Suites. You’ll also be able to pick up
your trifold here if it’s kept in the
Office of Student Engagement.

Find your community, share your
passions -- join everyone for a great
afternoon. See you there!
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Meet Aysia, Our Newest SLC!

Meet Dan, Associate Director of Student
Involvement!

Hi everyone!! I’m Aysia Louis
and I’m the newest Student
Leadership Consultant here
at IC. 

I’m a second year
occupational therapy major,
and my involvement
includes being the Secretary
of Sister2Sister and the
Sophomore representative
of Ithaca College Student
Occupational Therapy
Association (ICSOTA).
 
My main goal as a SLC as
well as an E-Board member
is to provide a safe and
welcoming environment for
everyone on campus!

Hi! I'm Dan Rogers and I serve as the Associate Director of Student
Involvement in the Office of Student Engagement! 

 I oversee IC's community of
student organizations,

advise the Student
Governance Council,

Student Activities Board,
and Bureau of Concerts,

plan campus-wide events
and programs, oversee the

recognition process for new
and returning student

organizations, and manage
the Student Activities

Center (SAC), located in
Egbert 311.

Please feel free to reach out any time for anything related to student
organizations here on campus!
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Campus Center Programming

Attention Student
Organizations looking to TABLE
in Campus Center! Please
remember to complete your
tabling requests at least one
week in advance via the
Solicitation  Tabling Request
Application found here. 

If you are fundraising -- this
includes selling candy/food,
tickets, collecting donations,
etc -- you will need to complete
the Fundraising Approval Form
found here before your request
to table is approved. Please
email solicitation@ithaca.edu
with any questions!

Solicitation &
Fundraising
Reminders

Is your student org looking to
expand your horizons and
provide campus-wide
programming to the student
body?
The Campus Center
Programming Team can help!
The CC Programming Team
seeks to provide the campus
with weekly or bi-weekly
programming held in IC
Square, and they want to
partner with you!

The team can provide up to
$1000 for weekly events and
$500 for bi-weekly. These
events can involve just about
anything as long as it is open to
the campus community.
Interested orgs should scan
the QR code to complete the
interest form; space is limited!

The form closes on Tuesday, February 13. Any questions should be
directed to ose@ithaca.edu

UPDATED SLI
REQUIREMENTS!!!

Attention all Designated Officers! 

We would like to remind you that
in order to maintain recognition
this semester, each of your org’s
designated officers must attend
ONE leading @IC SLI this spring
semester. 

That’s right! If you haven’t heard,
we are now only requiring
attendance at one Leading @IC
SLI across both blocks each
semester. There will be many
Leading @IC sessions offered this
semester, and all sessions can be
found on IC Engage.

https://ithaca.campuslabs.com/engage/submitter/form/start/603187
https://ithaca.campuslabs.com/engage/submitter/form/start/598436
mailto:solicitation@ithaca.edu
https://ithaca.campuslabs.com/engage/events?query=leading%20%40IC
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A Message from the Office of Admissions
Hello Student Organizations!

The Office of Admission invites you to participate in the featured
Student Experience Fair during our Open House event on February 19th!

Get a jump start on recruiting new members for next year while
showcasing the amazing ways students can get involved on campus.

The Student Experience Fair will take place in the Athletics and Events
Center from 12:00–1:30 PM on Monday, February 19, 2024. We ask that
you plan to have at least one representative from your org available to
attend the fair and interact with prospective/admitted students and

their supporters.

RSVP is required. Please email ICSpring23Events@gmail.com to reserve
a spot by Wednesday, February 7, 2024

We look forward to working collaboratively with each of you and
creating a unique way to showcase your organization to make the

experience more engaging than ever before!

Kindly,
The Office of Admission

Individuals with disabilities requiring accommodations should contact
Admission events planning committee at ICSpring23Events@gmail.com
or 607-274-3124. We ask that requests for accommodations be made as

soon as possible.

PRW Award Applications LIVE
Are you a junior or senior student
who has made contributions
throughout your time at IC through
community service, involvement,
and leadership in organizations or
paid positions?  Then the Peggy
Ryan Williams Award through the
Office of Student Engagement
would be a wonderful
acknowledgment of your hard
work!
Peggy Ryan Williams served as
president of Ithaca College
from 1997 to 2008. She was a
strong advocate for academic
achievement, co-curricular
involvement, and community
service. Based on these
qualities, this award for
academic and community
leadership was named in her
honor.

Applications are now open for the 2024 Peggy Ryan Williams Award for
Academic and Community Leadership!  Juniors and seniors can apply via IC

Engage by Monday, February 19th at 11:59 pm.

https://ithaca.campuslabs.com/engage/submitter/form/step/1?Guid=67445bb2-0759-45b4-9862-f441a95fb012
https://ithaca.campuslabs.com/engage/submitter/form/step/1?Guid=67445bb2-0759-45b4-9862-f441a95fb012

